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May 20, 2004

Mr. Gregory H. Friedman

U.S. Department of Energy
Office of Inspector General
1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Mr. Friedman:

HENRY A WAXMAN, CALIFORNIA
RANKING MINORITY MEMBER

TOM LANTOS, CALIFORNIA

MAJOR R. OWENS, NEW YORK

EDOLPHUS TOWNS. NEW YORK

PAUL E. KANJORSKI, PENNSYLVANIA

CAROLYN B. MALONEY. NEW YORK

ELIJAH E. CUMMINGS, MARYLAND

DENNIS J. KUCINICH, OHIO

DANNY K. DAVIS, ILLINOIS

JOHN F. TIERNEY, MASSACHUSETTS

Wi LACY CLAY, MISSOQURI

DIANE E. WATSON, CALIFORNIA

STEPHEN F. LYNCH, MASSACHUSETTS

CHRIS VAN HOLLEN, MARYLAND

LINDA T. SANCHEZ, CALIFORNIA

C A DUTCH RUPPERSBERGER.
MARYLAND

ELEANOR HOLMES NORTON,
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

JIM COOPER, TENNESSEE

BERNARD SANDERS, VERMONT
INDEPENDENT

We are writing in reference to the May 7, 2004, investigation request by Rep. Waxman,
the Ranking Minority Member of the House Government Reform Committee. Mr. Waxman
asked you to investigate the completeness and veracity of the response that we received to a
Seven Member request that we sent Secretary Abraham on January 15, 2004. We agree with Mr.
Waxman that the response should be investigated by your office.

First, we would like to thank you for meeting with the House Government Reform

munority staff. We appreciate that you are taking the request to investigate seriously

Second, we want to impress upon you the seriousness of the request. Mr. Waxman’s
May 7 letter raised extremely serious questions about whether the Department’s response to our
Seven Member request was complete and iruthful. These questions implicate the actions of the
most senior officials in the Department, including the Assistant Secretary for Congressional and

Intergovernmental Affairs, the General Counsel, and Secretary Abraham himself.

It is a fundamental responsibility of Inspectors General to investigate potential
misconduct by senior agency officials. We hope you will not shirk this responsibility.

Henry Aa.
Ranking Minority Member

Sincerely,

Waxman Tom Lantos

Member of Congress

“Town [ amile=



Mr. Gregory H. Friedman
May 20, 2004
Page 2

Membéf of Congress

Bernard San{&

Member of Congress

Metber of Congress
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Danny K. Dévis
Member of Congress
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Diane E. Watson
Member of Congress

Eleanor Holmes Norton
Member of Congress

Edolphus Towns
Member of Congress
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Member of Congress
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Dennis J. Kucinich
Member of Congress
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Wm. Lacy Clay

Member of Congress
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Linda T. Sanchez

Member of Congress
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Member of Congress



